
CALDWELL-WEST CALDWELL PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
JAMES CALDWELL HIGH SCHOOL 

265 Westville Avenue 

West Caldwell, New Jersey 07006 

(973) 228-9186 

 

OFFICE OF COUNSELORS 
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

President Bush signed into law the “No Child Left Behind Act” of 2001 on 

January 8, 2002. It redefines the federal role in K-12 education and outlines the 

government’s responsibility in funding school programs. 

 

This act also provides that military recruiters be given lists of the names, addresses, and 

telephone numbers of high school students. The intent is to provide all students with 

information about the benefits of serving the military, which is an option for students 

graduating from high school. 

 

Another part of this legislation requires schools to provide recruiters the same access to 

secondary schools as is provided to post-secondary educational institutions or prospective 

employers. 

 

This law does provide students and parents the right not to have the name, address, and 

telephone number information released. If you chose to have your child’s name removed 

from the roster released to the Armed Forces, please check the appropriate box within the 

Genesis Parent Portal forms, OR print and complete the form below and return to the 

Guidance Office by the last school day of September. 

 

The law does not change the requirement for eighteen-year-old males to register with the 

Selective Service System. 

 

Sincerely, 

JCHS Guidance Department 

 

James Caldwell High School 

Military Access to Student Information 

Exclusion Certificate 

 

It is my desire to not have my child’s name, address, and telephone number released 

to military recruiters. 

Student Name: ________________________________ Grade: __________ 

Parent Name: __________________________________ 

Parent Signature: ________________________________ Date: __________ 


